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Vanessa Green

From: Swimming NT - David Evans <executiveofficer@nt.swimming.org.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 17 June 2014 9:55 AM
To: City of Darwin
Subject: Draft Municipal Plan

Dear Mr Dowd 
 
I was delighted to read the “Draft 2014/15 City of Darwin Municipal Plan” currently on the City of Darwin website 
and would like to provide some positive feedback on the commitment to improve the Casuarina Swimming Pool. 
 
I noted on Page 30 of the extensive 107 page plan that capital investment in the facility of $40,000 has been 
allocated for “Casuarina Pool Starter Block Replacement” 
 
This is a most welcome improvement to the facility and I am sure those in the swimming and wider community will 
be in full support of this capital investment. In addition to being of great benefit to our increasing membership we 
also hope it will assist Council in achieving goals within the Strategic Plan, specifically in areas such as community 
and lifestyle. 
 
I am sure this will lead to increased community satisfaction with swimming pools as identified in Community & 
Cultural services KPIs. 
 
On behalf of the affiliate and individual members of Swimming Northern Territory, I commend Council on this 
decision and look forward to the works commencing as soon as practicable. 
 
I wish to extend my personal thanks to Council staff, Aldermen and the Lord Mayor for their ongoing support of 
swimming in Darwin. 
 
Kind Regards 
David Evans 
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